
I have fond memories of Sr Goedele as a kind, even-tempered and caring Reception class teacher at Vita 

et Pax.  I know she was a very good friend to my mum, Patricia Morgan, and in later years they were 

able to see each other more often again when my parents moved closer to Turvey.  My last memory of 

Sr Goedele was a very surprise e-birthday card that she and Sr Esther sent me a few years ago - so kind 

of them both to remember and very typically thoughtful! 

May she rest in peace. 

Jane Morgan 


